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Inbound Student Travel Itinerary 
 

DISTRICT CONFERENCE 
 
 

This meeting is mandatory for all inbound students.  There are no exceptions for graduation, 
vacation or any other event. If you are missing your graduation ceremony in your host high 
school, please let the District Chair know so that we can conduct a special ceremony for you at 
District Conference. 

The district conference is in Casper, Wyoming. 

The conference begins on the evening of Thursday, June 1, 2017. 

The conference ends Saturday night.  Students will need a ride home on Sunday morning.  If 
you need help finding a ride home please ask your club Youth Exchange Officer.  Bronwyn 
Taylor (bronwyn.rotaryexchange@gmail.com 307-620-9415) can also help as there will be 
Rotarians from throughout the District attending. 

Students need to remember their Rotary blazers as they will be needed for the conference.  You 
might want to bring any pins or business cards that you have left. 

The conference will be at the Casper Events Center and students will be staying at the Ramkota 
Hotel. 
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